
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 5/4/2010 5:04:09 PM
To: Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Time this week/next

Hi Mark, I actually got back from vacation myself last Wednesday, when I sent you the note! What days are 
good for you next week (I'm taking advantage of the fact that you may still be in the vacation-spirit). For me, 
Wednesday morning is the annual shareholder's meeting, and I have to go — but other than that, I can move other 
items,

Jane

---- Original Message-----
From: Pocta, Robert M. fmailto:robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, May 04,2010 4:41 PM 
To: Yura, Jane
Subject: RE: Time this week/next

Hi Jane -1 was on vacation last week and just returned to the office yesterday. Maybe you can take a look at what 
we file tomorrow and we can meet sometime next week.

From: Yura, Jane lroailto:JKYI@PGE.COM]
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 1:15 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M.
Subject: Time this week/next

Hi Mark, do you want to informally check-in sometime in the next week on our PG&E GRC. You're probably 
working on the DRA testimony for next week, maybe after you're done?

Thx
Jane
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